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8th February 2024 
 
 
Dear parents/carer, 
 
Hull FC and ourselves are excited to launch a brand new KS1 breakfast club, running throughout the next 
Spring 2 term on a Wednesday morning from 8:00am – 8:45am. 
 
The club will focus on the multi-sport activities and will involve a range of sporting activities for children to 
develop and get involved in before they start their school day. The club is run by coaches from Hull FC as 
part of our long-lasting School Sports Partnership with them during the 2023/24 academic year. 
 
The club is open to booking now and you can claim your places for just £4 per session to register your child. 
https://bookings.hullfcfoundation.co.uk/project/52317 
 
Please complete the link above for the breakfast club and you will be sent an email from Hull FC confirming 
your place. The password for the private link is broughprimaryschool 
 
Please note - registrations are checked before people attend, in line with school procedures, and Hull FC 
ensure that the children attending are pupils of the school. The coaches will prepare and gather the children 
upon completion of the breakfast club and take them to their classrooms for registration before the school 
day. 
 
If you require any further information, please contact sam.french@hullfc.com 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
Mr Miller 
PE Coordinator 
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